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INTRODUCTON 

Dear Mrs. Zephaniah, I am joyful to present to you a report of year seven class. First of all, I 

would like to thank Lord and appreciate Him for protecting me and my standard seven 

pupils from the beginning of this year up to now where they are sitting for their final 

National examinations. In general these pupils have been cooperating with me to the extent 

that they perform well in their studies. 

  

QUALITY OF TEACHING AND LEARNING 

Teaching and learning in class seven was active whereby all pupils of different learning 

abilities were highly involved. Due to this, the academic performance changed positively 

which made the elimination of grade C and left with A and B grades only. This has been 

good achievements which predict the best results from the National examinations. In 

Regional mock results, my class became the second in top ten schools in the District. 

Moreover, two boys (Charles Jiganza and Simon Alfred) and two girls (Magdalena Samson 

and Sikitu Alfred) entered the best top ten pupils for boys and girls respectively. Below is the 

table of summary which indicates different examination results from July to September.  

 



EXAMINATION 

TYPE 

DATE NUMBER 

OF “A” 

NUMBER 

OF “B” 

NUMBER 

OF “C” 

NUMBER 

OF “D” 

NUMBER 

OF “E” 

CLASS 

AVERAGE 

GRADE 

Tanga Region 

mock (Test)  

12
th

 July 2021 7 10 1 0 0 39 B 

Regional Mock 

Exams 

14
th

&15
th

 July 

2021 

9 10 0 0 0 40 B 

MOFET 10
th

 Aug 2021 2 12 5 0 0 35 B 

Ward Exams 13
th

 Aug 2021 5 14 0 0 0 38 B 

Mid-term 3
rd 

 Sep 2021 3 16 0 0 0 38 B 

 

From the table above, the number of A’s have increased and elimination of number of C’s 

from the last four consecutive examinations. This brings hope and predicts the best results 

from the National examinations.  

 

CONCLUSION 

It is not easy to mention you all by names but kindly, I would like to appreciate for every 

one’s effort that made my class to achieve and reach the National examinations under this 

primary level. It is my hope that the National examinations results will surprise everyone in 

positive ways. 

Finally, I would like to say thank you Head teacher for your hard working on running the 

school.  

I wish you and your family all the best in this short break holiday. 

 

 


